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April has been a most unusual Month for all Paseoean’s as we all deal with the stay home
stay safe orders and the reduction in open venues and services both within and external to
our neighborhood.

| ask that each and every member take personal responsibility for both your personal,
family, neighbors, and acquaintances safety and health during these new and difficult
circumstances due to the Novell Corona virus.

The board has faced some very difficult decisions in March and April related to the Master
association portfolio of amenities and services. While there are many opinions and points of
view it is our duty to make decisions that are for all members. At the end of March we have
taken the decision to shut down all but take away F&B services at the Master.

We encourage each and every member to take advantage of the take away F&B offerings as
we continue to adjust the feature offerings and prices to better match the “take away” only
option.

Finally, as a result of our more restrictive operating environment we will work very hard to
reduce our costs why retaining our key personnel. As a result, a number of projects that
would have been done by external contractors are being completed by our KW staff
members. Some of these projects are: Cleansing the Master Databases, power washing
and cleaning various walking surfaces around the VC, etc.

We are also continuing to, where possible, continue to do Master Association business as
best we can. This has included holding, via audio conference, committee meetings.

I would like to thank each and every member for their patience and support as we work our
way through the current environment and begin to develop our plan to open up our venues
and amenities in line with the release of local, state, and federal social distance restrictions.

As the relaxation of restrictions are communicated from our government officials we will
move swiftly and safely to reopen.

Thank you and stay safe and stay home.



